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NEWS IS VERY THIN ON THE GROUND.  Now I know that some of you are going off to open shows, so please drop me a 
quick line and let me know how you are all getting on. 
   The weather here is grim – Poppy is loving running in the field in the rain and wind, getting muddy chasing 
pheasants. I am not so keen as the steam mop is coming out very regularly to collect the dry mud that falls off her 
and the washing machine is over loaded. Hopefully we will start getting crisp frosty mornings back with no rain! 
  I gather there are now only a couple of GBGV mugs remaining so, if you want to buy one, contact Kim Culyer-
Dawson on 01255 317415, email kimgreen2003@yahoo.co.uk. 
  Tonight is our work Christmas party and Christmas tunes are playing in the office.  It is scary to think that in just 
over two weeks it will all be over! 
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